
Puppetry Workshop

Department of Elementary Education organized an online workshop on Puppetry for B.El.Ed I
year on 07th Jan 2021 under their School Contact Program practicum. Using puppets in
classrooms makes the learning process an enjoyable and fun experience for school children.
Hence, this workshop was organized to help pre-service teachers learn how to make simple
puppets from low cost material and to enable them for meaningful use of puppets in classroom.
Participants were actively involved in the session through continuous interaction and following
instructions given by the talented resource person Mrs. Surinder Kaur (Mentor teacher, DOE). It
was an interesting session where students enjoyed the process of making puppets and they
used their own creativity to the fullest. The workshop was coordinated by Ms. Divya Sharma.




